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BROADWAY BUGLE 
 

Friday 13th May 2022 
 

Tel: 01386 852485   Email: office@broadway.worcs.sch.uk 

Message from Mr Poultney: 

Youõll be pleased to know that we survived residential this 
week. The Year 4 and 5s had a great week with so many 
different activities taking place each day. The zip line and 
raft building were particular favourites amongst the group. 
We have seen some great examples of our school values 
with the children showing lots of togetherness through en-
couraging each other, ambition in tackling some challenging 
activities and resilience by showing determination when 
things got tricky.  

The children have also learned some new skills such as mak-
ing their own lunches, clearing up and taking responsibility 
for their own belongings away from home. The childrenõs 
behaviour and conduct was commented on by the centre 
staff and  made us incredibly proud. A thank you also to 
Miss Pearson and Miss Boulton, whose hard work, commit-
ment and assistance to me this week enabled the trip to go 
ahead and be so successful.  

A thank you also to the staff that remained behind and en-
sured the rest of the school carried on as normal.  

 

wŜǎǇŜŎǘ !ǿŀǊŘǎ 

 Acorns Elysia  

 Maple Rikeem 

 Willow Isla 

 Oak     Whole Class 

    

House Points 

Lygon  975 Russell  970 

Morris 985  Eadburgha  974 

Attendance this week 

Acorns 100% 

Maple  95% 

Willow 99.5% 

Oak  99% 

 

Letters sent home this week: 

¶ Letter from BHA for Year 5 Parents 

¶ Bell Boating letter for Years 4 & 5 

¶  



Residential TripñBoundless Outdoors, Bell Heath 

Acorns 

This week, in Class 1, we reviewed our class topic and 
what we have learnt. We have talked about the 
changing season and learnt about being safe in the 
sun. We really enjoyed our end of topic tent day and 
had lots of fun cooking in Forest School. 

Maple 

This week, the Year 1s have been learning about 
money and have blown us away with their rea-
soning and problem solving skills. Fantastic work 
Year 1s! Year 2s have been learning to tell the 
time past the hour - see if they can tell you the 
time!  

Willow 

This week, Willow Class have been measuring and 
converting litres and milliliters in Maths. We have 
also been writing non-chronological reports all about 
the ancient Egyptians; we looked at the gruesome 
embalming process and even had a go at mummify-
ing tomatoes!  


